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Re: Invitation 

Dear Prof Li, 

I am pleased to invite you to visit our Department of Civil and Environmental Engineering, University of 

Strathclyde, UK in 25-30 July 2018.  

During your visit, we will discuss research collaboration in underground space, together with my 

colleagues here at the Centre for Ground Engineering and Energy Geosciences and the Centre for 

Smart Infrastructures, in the University of Strathclyde.   

We will also discuss the possibility of co-organising a New Task Group in Urban Geology and 

Underground Space within the International Union of Geological Sciences (IUGS). We will investigate 

the utilization of urban underground space in London and visit the Urban Innovation Centre and the 

Future Cities Catapult.  

Should there be any queries or you need any assistance, e.g., visa application, please do not hesitate 

to contact me. 

We look forward to welcoming you at Strathclyde. 

Yours sincerely, 

 

 

Dr Shangtong Yang BEng MSc PhD PGCert AMICE FHEA 

Lecturer in Structural Engineering  


